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TRANSPORT COSTS - B-DOUBLE TRUCKS 

5. Hon M.J. CRIDDLE to the Minister for Agriculture:   
Bearing in mind the commitment to regional Western Australia, will the minister confirm that the Government 
did not conduct any objective study into the likely cost increases to the agricultural sector, transport operators 
and consumers before the decision was made to cease granting permits for B-double trucks to use Jarrahdale 
Road from 30 April 2001?  

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 
I advise the member that he should direct that question to the minister representing the Minister for Planning and 
Infrastructure. 
 


